
 

 

 

NAPICU Local Quarterly Meeting 
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The Challenges staff face on the front line 
Friday 10th February 2017 

 

 

Quarterly Programme at a Glance 
Please note: This programme is preliminary, speakers, timings, sessions and topics are subject to change 

 
 

09.00 -09.30 Registration, tea and coffee 

09.30– 09.35  Chairs Introduction 
Dr Hamid Alhaj, MD, PhD, MRCPsych, PICU Consultant Psychiatrist, Sheffield Health and Social Care 
NHS Foundation Trust 

09.35 –09.45 Introduction to Sheffield Health and Social Care NHS Foundation Trust  
Mr Kevan Taylor,  Chief Executive,  Sheffield Health and Social Care NHS Foundation Trust 

09.45 –10.15 Transforming Services for Closer to Home Acute Care: Outstanding Sheffield Experience  
Dr Mike Hunter, Medical Director, Sheffield Health and Social Care NHS Foundation Trust 

10.15  – 10.35 NAPICU Update 
Mr Andy Johnston, NAPICU  Executive  Committee  Member 

10.35  - 10.45 Coffee Break 

10.45 – 11.20 
 

Story of opening a new unit  
Mr Steven Brown, Deputy Ward Manager, Endcliffe  Ward, Sheffield Health and Social Care NHS 
Foundation Trust 
Edelle Offord BA(Hons), PGDip, Deputy Ward Manager, Endcliffe  Ward, Sheffield Health and Social 
Care NHS Foundation Trust 
Esther Carr, Endcliffe  Ward, Sheffield Health and Social Care NHS Foundation Trust 

11.20 – 12.00 
 

Impact of Closed Circuit Television (CCTV) Cameras inside Mental Health Wards 
Suki Desai, PhD Student, The University of Hull 

12.00  - 13.00 Lunch  

13.00 – 13.45 Post incident review processes 
Dr Kate Rayner, Clinical Psychologist, HCPC Registered Practitioner Psychologist Sheffield Health and 
Social Care NHS Foundation Trust  
Kim Parker, Senior Nurse, Sheffield Health and Social Care NHS Foundation Trust and Clinical Lead for 
Gulu Sheffield Mental Health Partnership 
Ms Carol Anderson, Independent Mental Health Advocate, Sheffield Health and Social Care NHS 
Foundation Trust 

13.45 – 14.45 Advances in Searching practice 
Mr Roland Dix, Approved Clinician, Consultant Nurse in Psychiatric Intensive Care & Secure 
Recovery, 2gether NHS Foundation Trust and Editor-in-Chief Journal of Psychiatric Intensive Care & 
Low secure Units. NAPICU Executive Member 

14.45 – 15.00 Coffee Break 

15.00  - 16.00 Clinical Debate:  “Beyond Restrictive Interventions” 
Ms Lorena Cain, RMN, DPSN, MMed Sci, Lead Nurse and Assistant Clinical Director in the 
Acute/Inpatient Directorate of Sheffield Health and Social Care NHS Foundation Trust 
Dr Hamid Alhaj, MD, PhD, MRCPsych, PICU Consultant Psychiatrist, Sheffield Health and Social Care 
NHS Foundation Trust 

16.00 – 16.10 Summary and Thanks  
Mr Andy Johnston, NAPICU Executive Committee Member  
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